

## Sequoia Stamp Club Collector's Scholarship Sequoia High School



Sequoia Stamp Club of Redwood City has been in existence since 1947. Our purpose is to encourage the collection and study of postage stamps and other philatelic items among our members and the community at large. Many of our members have ties to Sequoia High School either as former faculty members or students. Because we recognize the value of hobbies such as philately, we would like to offer a \$500 scholarship to a Sequoia graduate who has shown an interest in collecting stamps, or has been deeply involved with some other similar hobby or activity. Applicants must have a minimum GPA of 2.0 or better, and plan on continuing their education at either a 2 or 4 year college. The selected applicant will attend a meeting of the Sequoia Stamp Club and speak to our members about his or her hobby and how it has enriched their life. Applications must be submitted to Ms. Ignaitis by May 3, along with a 250-500 paragraph on your particular hobby and what it has meant to you.

Name	
City	Zip Code
Telephone	Email
Your hobby or activity	
Your future plans	
Tour ruture plans	